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And that’s not all!

Everyone who opposes the DME MAC LCD proposal needs to get their opposition on the official record by sending comments to Dr. Stacey Brennan before the end of August!

Here is a link you can use to access a standard letter—sending it will take you less than a minute at bit.ly/patientcomment

1. Sign the We the People petition!
2. Send a letter to the DME MACs at bit.ly/patientcomment

Do BOTH today and let your voice be heard!
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